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Welcome to our “Friends of the Village” Nov – Jan 2016 newsletter, where we keep you connected as to what is happening.
Kids Camp is happening soon – Combined Kids Camp being held Sun 8th – Thur 12th Jan 2017. This will be for children in school years 5 – 9 in 2017. If you wish to book a child in please go to our website at www.psyv.org.nz and click the Kids Camp tag.
If you know of someone who is over 16 and would like be help out during kids camp as a leader please get in touch with Patty, patty@psyv.org.nz;

Dearsly Cabins Rebuild:

The Dearsly cabins have now been finished and are now in use by groups, as you can see we now have 4 cabins which can sleep up to 8 campers each (total of 32 campers) 
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We would like to give a huge thanks to all those involved, including MMM (Mobile Mission Maintenance) who provided builders and helpers (for 5 weeks), to make the project possible, Trends for providing the kit-set building and providing advice and assistance, Graeme Jenkins, Grant Sundgren. Also Placemakers and Bunnings for all their help and assistance. 

 SHAPE  \* MERGEFORMAT 


 

Other maintenance carried out over the winter period, was the re-piling of the front wall of the West accommodation block, we also replaced some of the cladding at the bottom and repainted it all.
The flashing over the Eastern side of the dining room over the windows was removed and replaced and painted, (the old flashing had rusted out and was allowing water to start entering the wall.
Gordon and Patty will be starting their 10th year at PSYV in 2017 and Chris and Nicky will be on their 3rd year.


We would like to wish everyone a very Merry Christmas and a fantastic new year for 2017.
Let us not grow weary in doing good, for at the right time we will reap if we do not give up

Galatians 6:9
�





Good News Story


All the people who come here who say that this place has a special relaxing feeling.





Children who are learning more about our God and all that He does in peoples lives.





Please Pray For…


Combined Kids Camp





That the leaders and helpers have wisdom and energy for the camp





Kids who are going to attend camp that they are enthusiastic and open to hear God.





Safety in all that is done at camp both for campers and staff





Please pray for all the staff and committee members for wisdom and strength in all that we do in the PSYV Ministry











If you weren’t aware Peter Snell Youth village comes under the umbrella of the NZ Sunday School Union and is overseen by a dedicated Committee and fulltime staff that follows the vision 0pf the NZSSU. Our Staff -Gordon (Manager) and Patty, Chris & Nicky





If you would like to help the “Village” or would like further information about the Kids camps or becoming a Leader, please contact Patty � HYPERLINK "mailto:patty@psyv.org.nz" ��mailto:patty@psyv.org.nz� .  God Bless.
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Donations





As a Charitable Trust, we would gratefully accept donations made to the village, these could be used for  sponsoring children to our kids camps, maintenance and ongoing work to the camp facilities, providing new equipment for the camp. If you would like to discuss a making a donation please get in touch with Gordon at the office.


 PH 09 4247633


Mob 021 894257


 Email;


office@psyv.org.nz





SHOWERS MAKE OVER:








The showers in the main camp have been completely renewed with the floor, walls and showers all being replaced and the mixers and showers also being changed and made easier for the children to use. Favorable comments have been received from groups using them





Some statistics for this year





Bed nights:    9,500;





Meals Served; 24,951





Groups;	81




















